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Richard Wingfield and Frances Hill 

40 Clarence Street 
Berry NSW 2535 

 
16th December 2012 

 
 
 
 
 
The Director  
Infrastructure Projects 
Department of Planning and infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
 
Dear Director,  

Subject: Proposed Foxground and Berry bypass. 
Victoria Street Design Options, November 2012. 

 
We support Option 3 and request that you instruct the RMS to implement this option for Victoria Street. 
 
We have also petitioned the NSW Parliament about this matter, along with more than 500 others.  In this 
context, we would like to draw to your attention that in the 2011 Census the population of Berry was 2,421. 

 
Option 3 would cause the least disturbance to the least number of people in Berry. 

 
Option 3 will make Mark Radium Park most easily accessible to travellers to enjoy the attractions of our small 
town and take an important break from travelling. 

 
Yours faithfully 

Richard Wingfield and Frances Hill 

 
 
 
 

From:    Richard Wingfield <richardwingfield@me.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    16/12/2012 9:03 PM
Subject:   Proposed Foxground and Berry bypass. Victoria Street Design Options, November 2012.
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